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Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Akbar Nikkhah, PH.D.

Foremost Highly Distinguished Professor of Science and Ruminant Nutrition
Leading Highly Distinguished Mentor of Science Education and Dissemination
Chief Highly Distinguished Science Composer/Speaker

Principal Highly Distinguished Elite-Generating Scientist, National Elite Foundation, Iran
Highly Distinguished Multilingual Poet

Frontier Highly Distinguished Global Peace Leader

Department of Animal Sciences

Faculty of Agricultural Sciences, The University of Zanjan

Zanjan 313-45195 Iran

Tel: 0098-241-5152801

Fax: 0098-241-5152204

E-mail: anikkha@yahoo.com

akbar.nikkhah@gmail.com
nikkhah@znu.ac.irhttp://www.znu.ac.ir/members/nikkhah akbar.html

On Wednesday, October 14, 2015 7:20 PM, Advances in Crop Science and Technology <editor.acst@omicsinc.com>
wrote:

Dear Dr. Akbar Nikkhah,

Greetings from the Advances in Crop Science and Technology




We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an Editorial
Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like you. We need
your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the work load
will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know.

Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest

Thanks and Regards
Gautami Jampa
Editorial coordinator



